
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 24/10/2024 10:41:09 AM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

24/10/2024

MR Audrey Sleaford
ST
NSW

RE: DA2024/1216 - Gourlay Avenue BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

please don't go ahead with this project, it is going to ruin the beautiful landscape and spoil the
landscape.




